piltti Stamford University Bangladesh
D Department of Pharmacy
TS 51, Siddeswari Road, Dhaka-1217

Date: 23/09/2024

Notice

To: All the Students of Dept. of Pharmacy who required pre-registration from PCB (Pharmacy
Council of Bangladesh).

Subject: Announcement for pre-registration.

According to public notice of PCB (Pharmacy Council of Bangladesh) dated 10" September, 2024
(Reference no: PCB/2024-2469), students who did not get pre-registration from PCB are requested to

communicate with the department within October 30", 2024.

N.B. — Pre-registration is required for students who admitted to Dept. of Pharmacy, Stamford

University Bangladesh from 2012 to 2023.
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Sadia Afreen Chowdhury
Chairman

Department of Pharmacy
Stamford University Bangladesh
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